
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Gold Coast Health Plan Primary Care Providers  
 
From:   Kim Timmerman, MHA, CPHQ, Director of Quality Improvement  
   
Re:    ACEs Screening Updates Collaborative Training 
 
Date:     September 2, 2020 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) invites you to participate in a collaborative training on important 
ACEs (Adverse Childhood Experiences) Screening Updates. The Sept. 16 training will include an 
overview of the ACEs Aware initiatives and training opportunities, as well as operational updates 
detailing current state Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) guidelines with billing 
information for providers. In addition, the in-service will provide practical recommendations for 
implementing trauma-informed care practices in the clinical setting. We hope that you will join us for 
this valuable learning opportunity. 
 
Click here to register for the event. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chdp-virtual-noontime-in-service-aces-aware-vc-aces-screening-updates-tickets-117550493691

